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ALTON - The Alton Fire Department was dispatched for a structure fire at 8:15 p.m. 
Sunday in the 600 block of Olmstead Way.

When firefighters arrived the house had heavy smoke showing. The house was reported 
to be vacant. A neighbor called 911 after seeing the smoke.

No injuries were reported and the firefighters were able to knock down the blaze quickly.

 



 


